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RECOMMENCEMENT OF IMPORTS OF SUNFLOWER OIL INTO THE EUROPEAN UNION

Imports of sunflower oil into the European Union from Ukraine are expected to recommence in August. This follows the European Commission’s official notification on 3rd July 2008 that import of Ukrainian sunflower oil could recommence.

All imports of Ukrainian sunflower oil into the EU will resume under strict conditions and in compliance with the terms and procedures outlined and agreed by public authorities in the EU, the Member States and Ukraine.

FEDIOL has worked with the public authorities and its members to agree a Code of Practice (*), which incorporates all the official requirements to ensure all shipments into the EU, are monitored to meet the required quality specifications.
For any further enquiries please contact FEDIOL (Mr Geert Vanmarcke) at 
+32 277 153 30.

* * *
(*)  08COD131FINAL COP Sampling and Analysis on imported sunflower oil from Ukraine – 


http://www.fediol.eu/data/133181029308COD131FINAL%20COP%20Sampling%20and%20Analysis%20on%20imported%20sunflower%20oil%20from%20Ukraine.pdf
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